
 

  

 

 

 

1. The outside security lights from the car park to the side door have been 
repaired, and are working correctly; 

 
2. The handrails at the side and rear doors of the hall have been checked and 
tightened where required; 
 
3. The number of users booking the hall is steadily increasing, and vacant slots 
are now becoming rare. 
 
 
John Hepburn 
Chairman Borden Parish Hall 
 
 
 
 
 


